
15 February 2022

Dear Parent
Book Week - Thursday, 3 March

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3 March, Oathall library is running a series of
lunchtime events for all year groups and students have been sent this newsletter. If you
would like any more information, please email me at  librarian@oathall.org
 
Thank you for your support
 
Debra Perrin
Librarian
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